

#### Fairview South PTA Newsletter 12/15/21



# Fairview South School PTA Announcement



December 15, 2021

## Quicklinks

#### - Fairview PTA

#### - School Store

#### - Push Coin

- Fairview School District 72

## **Newsletter**

Dear Parents/ Guardians,

Please see the note below from the Fairview PTA.

Thank you,

Fairview PTA



# Dear Fairview South Community,

It is so hard to believe that we are already at the end of 2021. We want to express our appreciation to the Fairview community for its patience and support towards Fairview South PTA.

All our members have worked extremely hard organizing and supporting PTA events and we are incredibly grateful for their time and devotion. We wish everyone a peaceful and joyous winter break, and best wishes for the New Year!

Kejal Shah and Steve Larenas, PTA Co-Presidents

# **Important Dates**

Winter Break

December 20th, 2021-January 2nd, 2022







Fairview School District 72 would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Fairview School District 72 directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.